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The reduction in operations due to the Covid-19 pandemic 
has affected many already limited maintenance budgets. 
Supply chain issues for materials needed to complete 
projects in progress or planned are also a new challenge. 
And many new construction projects were cancelled or put 
on indefinite hold. 

Good news, roofing was deemed an “essential” business 
early on and we’ve been working, while following all new 
safety protocols, this entire year. Depending on the severity 
of the coming winter, if you delayed or need to rethink your 
flat roofing project, our experts can schedule as needed. 
Our major membrane supplier, Duro-Last® has consistently 
delivered as ordered. 

For concerns about social distancing, we can work through 
estimating remotely. During a roofing project, our team is 
removed from interaction with your employees or 
customers.   

Maintenance 
affected by 
Covid-19?

Bitter cold just means more layers 
when we reroof a rubber roof in winter.

Even bright sun and 90° plus can’t 
stop the install of a metal reroof.

Reroofing a built-up tar roof 
is ideal in spring or fall.

We install flat roofs year-round:

We know, 
we’re tired of 
hearing about 

the subject 
too, but are 
here to help 
as needed.


